
Hello All 

The Féile Nás na Ríogh committee is delighted to announce 
the upcoming Free Music festival being held on South Main 
Street, Naas on Sunday 4th August 2024 from 12.00noon to 
8.00pm.  We have a stellar line up of musical performances 
from local, county and countrywide musical groups.  There 
are musical, choral and dance performances and we invite you all to join with us 
and participate in showcasing our beautiful county town of Kildare, Nás na Ríogh, 
on Sunday, 4th August 2024.  There is entertainment for all the family and your 
children will have plenty of fun activities in which to participate. 
 

Various venues on South Main Street will be used to showcase these wonderful 
performances including The Naas Plaza Area, beside the Bank of Ireland, the Taxi 
rank on South Main Street and The Farmer Market Area.  There will be pop up 
stalls and street vendors on the day. 
 

Acts include The Naas Hospital Choir, The Ballymore Eustace Band, The Sonas & 
Siamsa Entertainers, Ross D, The Raspberries, The Druids, and “After Dark”.  You 
will have an opportunity to do some Céilí dancing on the street.  We will also 
have a couple of pop up acts on the day.  
 

Entertainment for children include a DJ for 4 hours, Face Painting, Balloon 
twisting, juggling and Disney Character entertainers throughout the afternoon. 
 

For any further information, please email:  

feilenasnariogh@gmail.com 

We look forward to your support and we hope you enjoy this wonderful 
community event for the people of Naas and surrounding areas. 

 

Prior to Féile Nás na Ríogh, Annette and Ger Roche are hosting the Grand 
Opening of The Naas Plaza, the entrance area to the New Shopping Centre on 
South Main Street.  The official opening of Plás Nás na Ríogh is taking place at 
11.00am. Come along and celebrate with Annette & Ger Roche and family for 
this wonderful event. 

 

The Féile Nás na Ríogh Committee 


